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Monday 20th January 2025 

Show Racism the Red Card: Years 5 and 6 Workshops 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce that Years 5 and 6 will be taking part in a workshop on 
Friday 7th February by the charity “Show Racism the Red Card”.  

Please read the short blurb of information from the charity so you know what the 
workshop will involve: 

Show Racism the Red Card is a UK wide charity that provides education and 
training to pupils, students, teachers and other adults on equality and 
diversity issues, particularly racism. We work with schools and football clubs 
right across the country helping over 20,000 students each year understand 
the importance of embracing diversity. 

This is of particular importance with rising prejudice against certain people, and immigration being 
discussed everywhere from the local high street to Parliament in Westminster.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our workshops are designed as discussion-based learning. It is important to note that we are not there 
to label anyone, force a political opinion on students nor cast accusations at anyone, simply to discuss 
what it is that the pupils/students really think and feel about these issues and doing so in a safe 
environment.  

We talk about terminology, stereotypes and de-bunking popular myths. Our workshops emphasise 
respect and listening and are fully inclusive and cater for all abilities. When your child/children come 
home they might wish to talk about what they’ve learned or ask you questions. If you need assistance 
or have any questions of your own, please contact the school in the first instance who can then refer 
you to us with any additional support/guidance.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office or Mr Duncan as Phase Leader. 

Kind Regards,  

Miss Westwood  

 


